
  Contact Us 
Hempfield Church of the Brethren 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 
Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545 

Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 
 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 
 

Josh Fulmer – Youth Minister 
Cell: 717-723-7732; E-mail: josh@hempfieldcob.org 

 Scheduled Day Off: Friday 
 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  
 

 

HCOB Family Facts 
 

General Offering for January 17, 2021 =  

General Fund $ 5190.00 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,575 

Building Fund for January 17, 2021 = $ 145.00 
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 PRELUDES         Songs of Hope & Faith    

                                  

 WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

 CALL TO WORSHIP      Psalm 65:1-8 

 

 SPECIAL MUSIC           Take My Life and Let It Be Consecrated 

     Sanctuary 
 

 SCRIPTURE     Joel 2:23-27  

 

 MORNING PRAYER &  

 LORD’S PRAYER 

 

 VIDEO                             Down to the River to Pray 

 

  SCRIPTURE                   John 2:1-12                                                              
                                       

MESSAGE                      The Revelation              
                                    

 SPECIAL MUSIC    Jesus Paid It All  

     The Wonderful Cross 

            

 CLOSING PRAYER 

            
 *BENEDICTION 

 

  *POSTLUDE                Great is Thy Faithfulness 
     

                     *Those who are able are invited to stand 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
                     

              Preacher – Laura Meiser 

                       Worship Leader – Jason Hoffman 

                       Accompanist – Kim Glass 

                      Sound Tech – Rich Bushong 

                         Video Tech – Doug Howard 

 

 

 
PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD! Next Sunday, Doug Hinton will be preaching on 

John 2.  Please read and prayerfully study this passage this week as we 

prepare to worship together.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Today 
 



                                   

 

 

Hempfield Area and Manheim Central Food Pantries 

Needs 

The Hempfield Pantry reports that from July 1, 2019 to 

June 30, 2020, they distributed about 157,000 pounds of 

food – Praise God! They are currently serving 150 

families, reflecting 599 people.  Currently on the needs 

list is pasta, pasta sauce, mac and cheese, jelly, canned 

pears/peaches/applesauce, peanut butter, oatmeal, cereal, 

baked beans, beef vegetable soup, and Spam. 

2021 CHURCH DIRECTORIES ARE HERE!!! 
Please take your copy.  Those with church 
mailboxes will find yours there.  NOTE* We have 

discovered a mistake in the 2021 Directory.  On page 46 

there is an entry that should not be there and the 

information for J. Robert & Yvonne Musser was 

omitted.  We are correcting this issue and apologize for 

any confusion.  If you have already picked up your copy, 

you may return it to the church office and get a corrected 

copy or you can enter the following information for the 

Mussers:  MUSSER, J.Robert & Yvonne 

                                                                  J.Robert: 717-314-9423 

                                                                  Yvonne: 717-945-2957 

                                                                  200 Donerville Road 

                                                                   Lancaster, PA  17603 

 

The Fellowship and Hospitality Team will be sponsoring 

a Chili Building Fundraiser.  White Chicken Chili and 

Veggie Chili may be picked up on Saturday, January 30, 

2021- 8:00 – 10:00 AM or Sunday, January 31, 2021 

following the church service.  All donations will benefit 

the Building Fund. 

                      Also look for Chicken Corn Noodle Soup in February! 

2021 Giving Envelopes 

   Available in the John Naas Hall 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for sharing through the GIVING TREE.  You helped 
distribute $3,000 to the local community and beyond through 
amazing ways: 

  
•   Gave to CRU missionary who has a significant funding shortage 
•   Gave to New Community Project's "Give a Girl A Chance" program          
for school for young girls in Africa 
•   Gave to Beth Shalom House of Peace, a Christian ministry 
providing support for women leaving prison.  It reunites them with their 
children and provides education, counseling, job training and Bible 
study 
•   Purchased new socks, underwear and T-shirts for men for 
Blueprints Recovery Facility in Mount Joy 
•   Gave to support a student's mission trip fundraising 

Thanks for blessing people in need; you are an inspiration to all of 
us.  People have struggles throughout the year, not just at 
Christmas.  We invite you to continue to look for ways to love and serve 
our neighbors as we strive to become “Living Stones, Building Bridges”. 
 

February 7 is “Service Sunday” in the Church of the Brethren, a day to 
recognize those who serve, or have served, in their local communities and 
throughout the world. The Church of the Brethren has a rich history of service 
that it is called to celebrate and live out.  We plan to have an “Outreach in 
Action” segment of our worship service on Feb 7.  We need your help:  If you 
have ever participated in the Brethren Volunteer Service or served on a 
Brethren Disaster Ministry project (for example, a week-long trip to help rebuild 
someone’s home), please contact Dave Bendit at davebend58@gmail.com, or 
by phone or text at 717-917-9872.   “Dear children, let us not love with 
words or speech but with actions and in truth.” 1 John 3:18     Thank you 
from the Outreach Team! 

 

Announcements 
 
 

Announcements 
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